
 

To Student Government Association, 
 
 
 My name is Baljinder Aulakh, but for short I got by Bill. I am excited to apply for the Judicial 
Review Board Justice  position because I am a strong believer in fairness, holding people 
accountable for their actions, and creating a campus community where everyone can feel safe 
and trusted. I have participated in leadership positions and student government throughout my 
academic years. I held multiple positions in the Associated Student Body (ASB), including 
Advisor Chair, President Chair, Finance Chair, and Ambassador Chair.The different roles I have 
held have presented me with unique obstacles and abilities. As the Advisor Chair, I have had to 
learn how to guide others and support them while ensuring that the team works towards a 
common goal. As President Chair, I have had to increase my responsibility and integrity while 
being a representation of my fellow peers. Through each of these experiences, I have come to 
learn that leadership is not a position of authority but one of service, respect, and responsibility.I 
know to be a Justice on the Review Board will require me to provide sound judgment, maintain 
confidentiality, and be unbiased in my actions. I am excited about the opportunity to help build a 
community on campus where students feel safe, respected, and heard. It would be an honor to 
serve as a part of the Judicial Review Board to help create and uphold the values of integrity, 
fairness, and accountability. I believe Bakersfield College has a Student Government because a 
student should have the right to have their voice heard. It is a lot different from a student. A 
student knows what other students have issues with or are dealing with. It is extremely vital that 
there is always a Student government. 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely, Baljinder Singh Aulakh 


